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From: Melissa Baque <deputy@bogotaonline.org>
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 8:59 AM
To:
Subject: RE: OPRA 2023-474 - 199 Oakwood Ave - follow up

 
Good morning,  
 
Following up on your request, please be advised that there are no reports/records from the Tax Collector or Tax 
Assessor. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Melissa Baque  
Deputy Clerk  
Borough of Bogota 
375 Larch Avenue 
Bogota, NJ 07603 
Phone: 201.342.1736 ext. 223 
deputy@bogotaonline.org 
 
 
 

From: Melissa Baque
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 5:46 PM 
Subject: OPRA 2023-474 - 199 Oakwood Ave

 
Good afternoon, 
 
As per Property Maintenance/Code Enforcement, there are no open violations or fees dues on the requested property.  
 
Please allow the seven business days for all departments involved to fulfill your request.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Melissa Baque  
Deputy Clerk  
Borough of Bogota 
375 Larch Avenue 
Bogota, NJ 07603 
Phone: 201.342.1736 ext. 223 
deputy@bogotaonline.org 
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